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Circular 

 
On the occasion of superannuation of Mrs. P.V. Sali, Personal Secretary to Director, a farewell function 
will be held on Monday, 30 September 2019, at 3.00 pm in the Silver Jubilee Hall.  A contributory lunch 
is also arranged in honour of her in the canteen on the same day at 1.00 pm. 
 
All scientists, technical staff, administrative officials, research scholars, students and apprentices are 
cordially invited for lunch and the farewell function. 
 
 
Sd/ 
J.Rema 
Vice president, Sarani, 
ICAR-IISR, Kozhikode 


